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Dear Minister for Finance
I am a small health food shop| | Tam
very concerned about the prospect of the government imposing a tax on food supplements as are my
customers.

A lot of them rely on glucosamine for joint mobility, vitamin D, fish oils if the dont like eating fish,
probiotics after a course of antibiotics, lutein for eye health,, 1could go on and on...They want to take
charge of their own health... ’

A lot of my customers are the elderly or young mothers and they are very worried about not being able to
afford to buy these food supplements in the future, they already operate on a tight budget..

I really hope common sense will prevail on this matter and all the people who voiced their concerns through
petitions and e mails will be listened to.. ‘

Kind Regards
I




